
9th December 2021 
 

  
Kia ora MAS whanau 
  
We are all looking forward to seeing you at our prizegiving ceremony on Friday 10th – Juniors 
2pm and Seniors at 5pm.  Please ensure that you wear a mask and that you scan the QR code at 
door. 
  
The last day of school is Tuesday 14th December – school finishes at 12pm.  
Thank you all for your support this year, MAS will resume school again on Tuesday 8th February 
2022. 
  
From all of our teachers, Board of Trustees and our fantastic support staff, we wish you and 
your whanau all the very best during the festive season. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Richard Wilkinson - Principal 
  
  
 
 
       

 

MASCOT 
Respect, Responsibility, Aroha, Self-discipline, Honesty 

              Phone: 07 862 8602    Absentee Messages: 027 952 3203 

Miller Avenue School—Creating brighter futures, together. 

COMING EVENTS 
 

December—Hakihea 

9th   Student Led Conferences 2.00pm to 3.00pm 

10th   Prizegiving—Juniors 2pm to 3.30pm 

       Seniors  5pm to 6.30pm 

14th   Last Day for Term 4—12 Noon Finish 

February  2022 

8th   First day of Term 1 

MAS will not be selling 

stationery next year.  

Parents will have the 

option to purchase  

stationery at any      

stationery shop or use 

the online option with 

Qizzle.  Details for this 

is attached to your 

child’s stationery list. 



 Miller Avenue School Contact Information 

 E-mail: office@millerave.school.nz 

 Website: www.millerave.school.nz 

 Bank Account: 03-1572-0010292-00 (please put in payment details and your child’s name) Westpac 
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Room 4— Two Days of Adventure 

 
Last week Room 4 and a few students from Room 5 headed to the Karangahake Gorge for two 
days of adventure with Mr Gurnick and Mr Wilkinson, a couple of mums and the intrepid Mrs 

Munro in tow. 

We swam, kayaked, tubed, bombed, swam some more and had a great time – inspite of the rain 
on the first day 

Mr Hearn, our ubiquitous grounds man, provided us with lunches on both days then a hangi meal 
for dinner on the second day. A BIG THANKS to Mr Hearn and all the adults who helped make 

both days happen. 



Te wiki o te reo Mao-
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LOST—STUDENT PRESCRIPTION GLASSES 
One of our students lost his prescription glasses last week in the senior playground or on the bottom 
field.  They are green and black.  If you find them please hand them into Mrs Marr in the office. 
LOST PROPERTY 
If your child has lost some school uniform, shoes, or non uniform items, please ensure you check our lost 
property basket in the office before the end of this term.  Any unclaimed items will be sorted through 
and donated to charity after the 14th December.  This is a good reminder to please name all of your 
child’s uniform items which can enable us to return their clothing to them. 
STUDENT STATIONERY 2022 
As from 2022 our school will no longer sell class stationery.    
Parents will be able to purchase stationery from our online     
stationery supplier, Qizzle, or any other stationery suppliers for           
example Warehouse Stationery.  Please refer to the details on 
how to order from Qizzle on this page.   Your child’s stationery 
lists for 2022 will be available at prizegiving tomorrow. 
MAS VAN SERVICE FEES 
Just a reminder to the families who are using our school van 
service to please ensure that the fees for this service are paid 
before the end of this term.  Request for payments were 
emailed out to families last week. 
DENTAL VAN 
The dental van is expected to be on our school site from 17th       
January 2022.  All of our students will start to get seen by the 
dental nurse when we resume school on the 8th February. 
UNIFORM ORDERING 
If your child is needing new uniform for next year please visit 
Direct Group website: 
http://shop.directgroup.co.nz/store/miller-avenue-school/ 
Alternatively there are order forms at the school office and we 
can send them off for you.  Payment is required at time of     
placing the order. 
 
 

 Big ‘A’ Attendance Award 

 Room 10 

Kia tau te rangimārie, kia tau kia 
tatou katoa 

 

 May peace be with us all. 
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Public Notices 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OUR NEW SCHOOL APP 

Parenting Classes 

NEXT CHAPTER PARENTING offering Individual, or group, 

PARENTING SESSIONS via Zoom. 

Eight one hourly sessions, weekly at a time convenient to 

you, available evenings. 

Topics covered include Communication, Empathy, Setting 

Limits, Quality, Time, Consequences, Choices, Redirec-

tion, Give and Take, Problem Behaviour, Praise vs 

Acknowledgement, Time In vs Time Out, The Pause, 

Erickson’s Stages of Growth, Personality Types and how it 

affects your 

children.  WINZ funding assistance where eligible. 

Website: www.nextchapterparenting.co.nz 

Contact: brigid@nextchapterparenting.co.nz  

http://www.nextchapterparenting.co.nz/
mailto:brigid@nextchapterparenting.co.nz

